
 
 
 

LICENSED CONTRACTORS FOR QUALIFIED BIDDERS FOR  
THE WEST CONTRA COSTA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
On June 3, 2009, the Board of Education of the West Contra Costa 
Unified School District approved Resolution 90-0809.  The resolution 
places the District under the Uniform Public Construction Cost 
Accounting Act.  Under Section 22036/of the act, the District is 
inviting all licensed contractors to submit the name of their firm to the 
District for inclusion on its list of qualified bidders for the following 
calendar year (2013). 
 
Contractor’s must provide the name and address to which a Notice to 
Contractors or Proposal should be mailed, a phone number at which the 
contractor may be reached, the type of work in which the contractor is 
interested and currently licensed to execute (earthwork, pipelines, 
electrical, painting, general building, etc.) together with the class of 
contractor’s license (s) held and the contractor license number (s). This 
information should be submitted to: 
 

Davillier-Sloan, Inc. 
1630 12th Street 

Oakland, CA 94607 
 

If you have any additional questions, please contact: 
Jake Sloan at (510) 385-1242 or email jake@davillier-sloan.com or 

Emilija Besic at (510) 385-1261 or email emilija@davillier-sloan.com 


